
 
 
April 28, 2025 
 
The Honorable Sam Graves   
Chairman​
House Committee on Transportation & Infrastructure 
Committee  
2165 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Rick Larsen  
Ranking Member ​
House Committee on Transportation & Infrastructure 
Committee 
2165 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
Dear Chairman Graves and Ranking Member Larsen:  
 
Thank you for your unwavering commitment to ensuring the safety of our nation’s aviation system. I write today to 
convey our support for the U.S. House of Representatives reconciliation package to address air traffic staffing, 
infrastructure, and technology issues, etc.   
 
A robust aviation ecosystem starts with utilization of the best innovation and technology the United States has to 
offer. Recent incidents within the U.S. National Airspace System have showcased the strain and challenges on our air 
traffic control system. The utilization of additional government funding for refurbishment, technology upgrades, and 
the hiring of additional air traffic controllers, among additional initiatives, allows the United States to uphold its 
position as the “gold standard” of safe air travel.  
 
This investment is timely and necessary to maintain America’s leadership in air travel safety. Skyryse also looks 
forward to working with the Committee on initiatives to reduce the burden on our air traffic system, including 
supporting technologies that reduce the cognitive load on pilots thus reducing in-flight emergencies and the strain 
those place on our air traffic system.  
 
At Skyryse, we are solely dedicated to advancing aviation safety, and we stand ready to work with the Committee to 
ensure the United States remains the gold standard of safe air travel.  
 
Sincerely,  

/s/ Howard Kass 

Howard Kass​
Vice President – Government Affairs 
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